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Greetings Family & Friends,

[bookmark: _GoBack]It would be a blessing to include your best wishes to help True Gospel Tabernacle Baptist Church (TGTBC) celebrate our Forty Fifth Church Anniversary on Sunday, April 22, 2018. In recognition of this milestone, an anniversary booklet is being prepared. The booklet will incorporate business ads, memorials for family and friends, and congratulatory remarks from individuals and churches.

Following are the Ad dimensions for the TGTBC Forth-Fifth Church Anniversary booklet:

Full Page Ad: 		$100.00 	(8.5 x 11)
Half Page Ad: 		   $50.00 	(5.5 x 8.5)
Quarter Page Ad:           $25.00 	(3.5 x 4.85)

For all dimensions, please add 1/8 in bleed and no cut-lines. All designs, graphics, photos, etc should be supplied at the highest resolution possible (i.e., pictures should be 1mb or greater in size). Preferred file type for logos is EPS but in absence of an EPS file please send a high resolution PNG, TIFF, or JPG.

Your request will be confirmed upon submissions of full payment. Payments can be conveniently made via check or online payment as follows:

Check – Make check payable to, True Gospel Tabernacle Baptist Church or TGTBC and mail to 4201 Wheeler Road SE, Washington, DC 20032. Attention: 45th Church Anniversary Committee

Online Payment -
1. Go to www.tgtbc.org website,
2. Select “Donations from the Home page
3. Input “Donor Information”
Include “45th Ad” in “Comment” box
4. Input “Donation Information
5. Select “Process donation”

Please email Ad submissions by 5pm on Monday, March 12, 2018, in compliance with the above guidance, to Sister Pam Hollins at pamhollins.tgtbc@gmail.com. If you require graphic support for the composition of an Ad, Sister Hollins can assist you. In addition to email, Sister Pam Hollins can be reached at (202) 621-4566.


We pray you will support this momentous celebration in the life of the TGTBC ministry as we pause to thank God for the Forth Fifth Church Anniversary.

May the blessings of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ rest upon you continually.



In His Service, 
45th Anniversary Committee
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